
Strengthening Resilience & Well-Being in Our Community 

Date: September 23, 2021 

To: Inyo County Local Agency Governing Bodies 

From: Dr. James Richardson, Inyo County Public Health Officer 

Re: Continued Recommendation Re Social Distancing and Remote Meetings 

In order to help minimize the spread of COVID-19, I recommend that physical/social distancing measures continue to be 
practiced throughout our Inyo County communities, including at public meetings of the Board of Supervisors and other 
public agencies.   Individuals continue to contract COVID-19 and spread the infection throughout our communities. Social 
distancing, masking, and vaccination are crucial mitigation measures to prevent the disease’s spread. Remote public agency 
meetings allow for the participation of the community, agency staff, presenters, and board members in a safe environment, 
with no risk of contagion. As such, and since this disease negatively and directly impacts the ability of public agencies to 
conduct public meetings safely in person, it is my recommendation that local public agencies conduct their public meetings 
remotely. 

This recommendation will remain in place until further notice. 
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